
Free workshop to build business resilience for drought 

What’s your plan?  
Drought and hard times are a reality for primary 

producers. Southern Queensland Landscapes, Rural 

Solutions Queensland, QRIDA, TRACC, NACP and the 

Department of Agriculture and Fisheries invite you to 

join us for an interactive workshop to improve the 

resilience of your grazing enterprise.  
 

This free workshop will cover: 

• the Farm Business Resilience Program 

• evaluating the risks to your business 

• developing and documenting ways to mitigate risks 

• steps to developing your business plan 

• grants and loans currently available through 
QRIDA. 

  

Come along and meet fellow producers from your  

region, share ideas and talk all things grazing. 

 

 

GrazingFutures Livestock Business Resilience improves drought preparedness and viability of Queensland livestock producers 
and is jointly funded by the Australian Government’s Future Drought Fund and the Queensland Government’s Drought and 
Climate Adaptation Program.  

RSVP by Monday 10 June 2024 

The workshop will run from 8:30am 
(for a 9:00am start) to 2:30pm, with 
morning tea and lunch provided. 

More information: 
Contact Caitlyn Kerr 
M: 0436 919 150 
E: Caitlyn.Kerr@daf.qld.gov.au  
 

Bollon – Tennis Club 
Thursday 13 June 2024  
 
Register via:  
https://www.trybooking.com/CRROU  
 

Or scan the QR code:   

Farm Business 
Resilience 
Program 

mailto:Caitlyn.Kerr@daf.qld.gov.au
https://www.trybooking.com/CRROU

